
From: Nancy Jane Peirce [mailto:njpeirce@charter.net]  
Sent: Monday, May 30, 2011 5:06 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: building plans around Luther Memorial 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I have just returned from vacation and just learned of this project.   
The high rise development would make it impossible for our congregation to survive.  
The financial impact of all the congestion around the building would be more than we 
can sustain as a community.  Luther Memorial Church is an architectural gem and 
historical delight as well as a place for spiritual rest and musical rejuvenation.  Many, 
many people (besides our congregation) use it and appreciate what it provides.  It 
deserves some large measure of consideration and help in the plans that are being 
presented for that square block.  
Thank you for your time, 
Nancy Jane Peirce 
 


